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Varga, Stephen

From: Tim Lawrence <timlawrence11@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 12:07 AM
To: Varga, Stephen
Subject: Fwd: Harvard St Lot

FYI -  
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: carl balit <carlbalit@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Sep 26, 2017 at 7:52 PM 
Subject: Harvard St Lot 
To: timlawrence11@gmail.com 
Cc: Emily Wei <emilywei02@gmail.com> 
 

Hi Tim, 

 

Thank you for your email. It’s nice to make your acquaintance electronically.  

 

Please note, that we have no immediate objection to your plan to build a carriage house on the lot as long as the 
carriage house is no higher than the adjacent home. 

 

However, please note that we are firmly opposed to closing down the walkway to Harvard Street. We use the 
walkway to reach the bus stop on Harvard to take our kids to school daily and to get to Adams Morgan every 
other day. I’m sure you can appreciate that closing down the walkway would create a big inconvenience for us. 
Regarding security, we know that this was an issue many years ago, but we’ve lived at our home for 4 years and 
have never had any problem so we don’t think it’s a reason to shut down the walkway. 

 
We're happy to discuss if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 
Carl and Emily 
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